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1st April 2020

Dear Parents,

Viking Day – Wednesday 1st April

As part of this terms Topic on the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings, we have arranged for Year 4 to have a Viking day. A Viking man will be coming into school for the day to work with all the children. Throughout the day, the children will be working with maps to learn what the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings origins are and where they migrated from.  We will be learning about when and why the Vikings invaded our country.  The children will have an opportunity to learn about arms and armour and they will be able to dress up with authentic costumes and accessories. The children will also enjoy building a Viking king's bed, and also have a go at playing with Viking toys and games.
 .

Viking day will take place on Wednesday 1st April. We would like the children to dress up as Vikings. 

Here are some ideas for costumes. This can be done quite cheaply by making a tunic from a sheet or just using a long plain t-shirt over trousers:




The cost of the day will be £4.50.  To enable the day to go ahead we will require a voluntary contribution of £ 4.50.  If insufficient funds are received we will have to cancel the visit.







Yours sincerely,







Year 4 Team

Year 4 Viking Day.

I give permission for my child to participate in Viking Day.

I enclose a voluntary contribution of  £ 4.50

Name__________________________________________________class__

Signed_________________________________________parent/guardian


